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Transport for NSW 

Safety improvement work continuing at 
Maroubra Road and Garden Road, 
Maroubra from Sunday 18 May 

Community notification
May 2025

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal and Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians 
of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is improving pedestrian safety 
at the intersection of Maroubra Road and Garden 
Street, Maroubra. This work is being completed as 
part of the Road Safety Program. 

What work are we doing? 
We are continuing work to install new arrow 
lanterns and upgrad e some kerb ramps to allow 

pedestrians to cross safely. Please refer to the 
location map over the page. 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will 
reduce the noise as much as possible. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working at the intersection of 
Maroubra Road and Garden Street, Maroubra. 
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We ’ll not work Friday, Saturday or public 
holidays.  
Traffic control and s ig nag e will be in place to 
provide guidance and direction around work 
zone s .

Wo rk  will  b e  c a rrie d  o u t  b e t we e n  8pm and 
5am for up to two shifts , from Sunday 18 May 
to Friday 6 June, weather  permitt ing.  

Location of work area 
 Traffic control and signage will be in place to Contact us

Proje ct Infoline 1800 735 563

(available 24 hours) 

info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English 
call 13 1 4 5 0 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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